

Part of PACE Academy Trust

New Valley Primary School

Old Lodge Lane, Purley, Surrey, CR8 4AZ Tel: 020 8660 1325

e-mail: office@newvalleyprimary.com

Head Teacher: Pete Steward Deputy Head: Sally Dubben

27th of February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.

Current research suggests that a morning rehearsal can be more beneficial for singing as children are more alert and ready to sing.

We have decided to trial moving the time for Junior Choir rehearsal. I hope this stops timetable clashes afterschool and will allow more students to attend if they would like to.

The advertised club (after school) will no longer be taking place.

Rehearsals will now occur on a **Tuesday morning at 8:00am until 8:40** (start of the school day) and as normal, there is no cost involved.

The choir is open for years 3-6, students just need to speak me if they would like to attend.

For those that are unable to attend, a lunch time practice will happen from 1:00pm on a Friday, just to allow everyone the chance to sing.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Miss Weckmann

